
Cathedral Parish Council Meeting 
Thursday, February  17, 2022  

 
Those present:  Joan Huber, George Kaissieh, Don Kavanaugh, Fr. Linebach, Brenda 
McWaters, Carolyn Miles, Paul Najjar, Michelle Owings, Angela Wiggins 

 
I. Opening Prayer 

Council  Chair Don Kavanaugh called the meeting to order, and Fr. Martin led the 
group in an opening prayer. 

 
II. Committee Reports       

 SYNOD listening sessions March 13th – 4 questions 
 

 March 18th – Archbishop Kurtz celebrating 50 years as a priest 
 

 Formation Events Scheduled 
Fr. Adrian Burke, March 5/6 
Lenten Day of Reflection with Deacon Chris McDonell and family 
First Communion 
Monthly Book Club Discussion with Michael Cirone 

 
 Stewardship – witnesses all Masses 

o Need to express gratitude to speakers 
 

 Social Concerns 
o Collaboration with two other parishes in the Archdiocesan program, 

Moving Toward Oneness.   
 

 Fundraising  
Let’s Dance Louisville is scheduled for June 18th at the Marriott 

 
 Worship 

 
o March 18th – Archbishop Kurtz celebrating 50 years as a priest 

 
o Dupres Stations of the Cross – April 8 

 
o Chrism Mass – April 12 

 
 Archbishop Elect Fabre 

o Installation Mass March 30th 2:00 PM Convention Center 
o  Vespers – March 29th 5:00 PM Cathedral 
o Noon Mass – April 3rd 

 
III. New Business         



 Next meeting hopefully have names of proposed candidates 
 Next meeting decide on date(s) for discernment of new candidates 
 Next meeting select council members to carry out discernment meetings 

 
III. Adjournment         

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Our next meeting will be Thursday, May 19, 2022 at 6 pm. 
       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


